



**Date:** Thursday 20th May 2021 -09:00 AM to 11:00 AM

**Location:** <https://zoom.us/j/92468866067?pwd=bHJOTUF3Rml1bTI4S2szOHBGc2txdz09>

**Passcode:** 1234

**Attendees:** **CASPA Board:**

Simon Papworth (SP), Robin Batchelor (RB), Jonathan Papworth (JP) & Nuno Almeida (NA)

**DSC:**

Daniel Casson (DC), Claire Sutton (CS), Katie Thorn (KT), Vic Rayner (VR) (until 9:30)

**Subject:** CASPA & DSC Quarterly Meeting -20.05.21

## Minutes

### 1. North Star

- a. Support for Five Principles prepared by CASPA.
  - i. NCF and DSC to provide feedback on the document by the 2nd week of June

### 2. DSPT Promotion

- a. CASPA to circulate DSPT template resource to their membership, then publish on the CASPA website.
  - i. DSC to provide a pointer to this resource

### 3. Supporting CASPA in developing relationships with the LGA

- a. Following discussion, KT agreed to arrange introductions to Jamie Cross (also part of NHSx) and Ed Willis.
  - i. It was noted that ADAS may be the better organisation to contact

### 4. Capacity Tracker

- a. Update from DSC regarding action on capacity tracker
  - i. Capacity tracker to have API's to allow data to be populated by systems already in use by care providers.
  - ii. DC agreed to introduce CASPA to Gill Hardy

### 5. Review latest list of interoperability projects

- a. Anything new to report?
  - i. Irena Bolychevsky is the point of contact for interoperability for the NHSX
  - ii. DSC to create a 'best efforts' list.



- iii. CASPA to contact members about contributing information to the list

## 6. AOB

- a. Opening up GP Connect access:
  - i. It was agreed to submit a joint letter from DSC, CASPA, and ideally a residents/relatives representative group to Matthew Gould and Matt Hancock.
  - ii. KT to prepare the draft letter and distribute it accordingly. Timeline agreed: aim to send in a month's time
  - iii. If no action, consider publishing the letter

**END OF MEETING**